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Employer Wellness Plan Incentives to be removed from EEOC Rules

January 2019 Update

In April 2018, the National Alliance reported on the Equal Employment Opportunity Commission 

(EEOC) and their activities related to employee wellness programs. The original Health Policy in 

Transit is below. The EEOC has officially rescinded its wellness regulations as of January 1, 2019. 

The agency originally said it intended to propose new rules in August 2018 and finalize them in 

October 2019, but it has now pushed back its timeline to issue proposed rules in June of 2019.

Access the April 26 ,   "Working To Make 
Wellness Voluntary - Moving Forward in the 
Absence of New Guidance " 
 Health Policy in Transit  here 

This rescission means that final 
implementation of any final 
regulations may not happen 
until 2021. Employers will need 
to keep watch for future 
developments, but for now, 
wellness program participation 
incentives are permissible as 
long as they do not conflict with 
existing laws, such as the ADA.

Implications for Employers

https://higherlogicdownload.s3-external-1.amazonaws.com/NAHPC/Working%20to%20Make%20Wellness%20Voluntary%20-%20Moving%20Forward%20in%20the%20Absence%20of%20New%20Guidance%20_FINAL%204.27.2018.pdf?AWSAccessKeyId=AKIAJH5D4I4FWRALBOUA&Expires=1546455861&Signature=AQHX37TOpUFbruUcI2aMUD%2FQVGk%3D
https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2016/05/17/2016-11558/regulations-under-the-americans-with-disabilities-act
https://higherlogicdownload.s3-external-1.amazonaws.com/NAHPC/Working%20to%20Make%20Wellness%20Voluntary%20-%20Moving%20Forward%20in%20the%20Absence%20of%20New%20Guidance%20_FINAL%204.27.2018.pdf?AWSAccessKeyId=AKIAJH5D4I4FWRALBOUA&Expires=1546455861&Signature=AQHX37TOpUFbruUcI2aMUD%2FQVGk%3D

